
This summer, we began the construction project to rebuild Vaughn Middle School. After the school year 
�nished in June, we started building a brand-new school on the �elds at Vaughn Middle School. 

Students, sta� members, and families will get to watch the new school as it’s being built for about two 
years as we are planning to open the new school building in August 2026. After that, the old school 
building will be demolished, and new athletic �elds will be put in. The whole project will be complete 
in 2027.

Your safety is our top priority. As we embark on this construction journey, we will ensure the site is fenced 
and that walking routes are altered for your protection. Please refer to the map for the designated safe 
areas to walk and cross streets. For your convenience, the main entrance will remain on Bresson Avenue. 

For updates and more information, visit the New Schools and Expansions webpage for 
Vaughn Middle School at: www.washoeschools.net/vaughnrebuild. 

If you have any questions about this project or the safety measures, please contact us 
at Building@washoeschools.net

The Washoe County School District is
building a new Vaughn Middle School!
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